
301 St. Ann’s Road,
Campbell River, BC  V9W 4C7 

Telephone: 250-286-5700
info@campbellriver.ca
www.campbellriver.ca

COMMUNITY UPDATE JANUARY 22, 2016

The City of Campbell River reminds all dog owners that 2016 Dog Licences are available 
for purchase. Licences can be purchased at City Hall, 301 St. Ann’s Road, Mon – Fri 
from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm (excluding statutory holidays)

Licence fees within the
City of Campbell River boundaries are:
Male or Female...................... $40
Spayed or Neutered............... $20
Lost Tag Replacement............. $10

Further information is available by calling City Hall at 250-286-5776.

Strathcona Area D
(if paid before Feb 29, 2016)
Male or Female................. $40/ $45 after
Spayed or Neutered.......... $10/ $15 after
Lost Tag Replacement......................... $10
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2016 Dog Licence Notice

IT’S TIME – GET YOUR 2016 DOG LICENCE!

Keeping it clean and green! 
There’s a reason you can’t pour just anything into a storm drain or dump yard waste near a creek. 
Regulations that protect Campbell River watercourses (including ditches), storm drains and bald 
eagle habitat are in the City’s new Environmental Protection Bylaw. To find out more, come in to 
City Hall and talk with staff, call us at 250-286-5700 or check out the Green City page at 
www.campbellriver.ca 

NOTICE: RENOVATION CLOSURE 
The Campbell River Visitor Centre will be
temporarily closed for renovations from 

Friday, January 22nd to 
Wednesday, February 17th, 2016.

During this time, we are pleased to assist you from:

Tourism Campbell River & Region
Enterprise Centre East Wing, 
(beside the City of Campbell River)
900 Alder Street,
Call:  250.286.6901
Email:  info@visitorcentre.ca
Visit: www.visitorcentre.ca and
Facebook.com/DiscoverCampbellRiver
Hours of operation: 

9:00am to 5:00pm 
Monday through Friday
*Closed for Family Day on Monday, February 8th.

&

We appreciate your understanding while we are 
remodling to serve you better!
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Visitor Centre Renovations
The Campbell River Visitor Centre will be

temporarily closed
from January 22 to February 17 for renovations. 

During this time, we are pleased to assist you from:
Tourism Campbell River & Region - Enterprise Centre East Wing 
900 Alder Street (beside the City Hall)
Call: 250-286-6901   Email: info@visitorcentre.ca
Find us online at: www.visitorcentre.ca and 
Facebook.com/DiscoverCampbellRiver

Hours of operation: 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday
(closed Monday, Feb. 8 for BC Family Day)


